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Good evening,

My name is

and my phone number is I am writing in contention of the proposed
Organic Waste Transfer Station on 109A Church Street, Lidcombe. Although transfer
stations will provide a benefit to the greater Sydney community, I do not believe that the
proposed location is 2 good spot. The proposed location is very small and residential -
infrastructure is not set-up suitably and with all the new developments happening in
tandem, traffic congestion is already expected. With the development of the transfer
station, there will be more congestion as well as consistent damage to the roads due to
frequent use by the large rubbish trucks going in and out. For the facility to run effectively
without causing trouble to the surrounding residential area, management needs to be
impeccable. I do not believe that the council is equipped with the appropriate resources to
manage a waste facility in this location adequately. If a transfer station were to be built
within the Cumberland council district, there are more appropriate locations such as
Chullora Industrial precinct.

Kind regards,

Resident of Lidcombe(Cumberland Council)
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